Huston Smith
130 Avenida Drive
Berkeley, CA 94708

9 July 96

Directors of The Wisdom Fund,

I am highly honored, and at the same time
humbled, to have played a part in the name
and motto of your organization. I cannot think
of a thrust that I would have preferred for

my words to assist.

The poster you have prepared is excellent.
I expect to be referring to it often in lec-
tures that I give down the line.

I wish Allah's blessings on your impor-

tant venture.
As-salamu 'alaykum,
-
Hhud G5 4



